The Otego-Unadilla will hold a hearing on Monday, December 18, at 6:30 PM in the Board Room at the
Junior-Senior High School located at 2641 State HWY 7, Otego, NY for the purpose of hearing testimony
from the public regarding the District’s Smart Schools Investment Plan. The Investment Plan may be
viewed on the District Website, www.unatego.org or in person at the District Offices.




